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This year's expedition to Tjoarvekrajgge took place from Friday 30th of July to Wednesday 4th of August 2010, with 15 
participants. All in all we surveyed 1802 meters, of which 1377 meters are new passages. The total length of the cave is 
now 23 885 meters. A fairly big new passage was discovered, which continues above some boulders.
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